Subject: Help us recycle and win first place!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are thrilled to share that we are participating in this year's Maine Recycles Championship put on by CLYNK and Hannaford if you haven't already heard. **We need your help!**

We are handing out CLYNK bags to families who are willing to collect their bottles and cans for us. All you have to do is fill the bag with returnables (ME 5¢ or 15¢ bottles and cans, or Smiling Hill Farm bottles) and drop it at any Hannaford Supermarket in the CLYNK area. The money goes directly to our school.

Hannaford is matching an extra 50¢ for every dollar in bottles and cans that we collect now through April 24th! Plus, our school will win \$500 if we win first place.

Please contact the school to get CLYNK bags. Once they are full, don't forget to drop them at Hannaford before April 24th.

For those of you who already use CLYNK at home, you can also help us win by donating a portion of your CLYNK balance to our school account if you would like to (Hannaford will also match this with 50¢ for every dollar). Just go to clynk.com and login to your account, click "donate", and find our school's name.

Thanks for your help!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]